AUBURN/DIVERNON PTO SCRIP GIFT CARD PROGRAM GUIDELINES

. The PTO nor the Auburn School District will be responsible for any lost or
misplaced gift cards once your order has been given to your child, if you
choose to have your order sent home with your child.

. If the PTO receives an NSF from the bank for your check payment on your
order, you will be responsible for paying the PTO in cash for your current
order, any fees charged, and any future orders.

. Please remember to order carefully, as gift cards cannot be returned or
exchanged.

. Please treat your gift cards like cash, they will not be replaced if lost or
stolen.

. Please have all orders submitted online or turned into the school office by
the Order Deadline Date. If your order is received after this date, it will
be placed with the next order.



